
Hello Dave Kandal Families, 

It looks like the rainy season and colder weather is 

here! A reminder to please dress your child for the 

weather. It is important for students to have some 

outside activity, so on most days we will be going 

outside at recess and lunch playtime. 

 

Remember to have a change of clothes at the school 

including socks and pants. 
 

Items to wear: 

• Hat/toque 

• Rain boots/winter boots 

• Rain jacket/winter jacket 

• Rain pants/snow pants 

• Umbrella 

• Mittens, scarf 


